
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

25th April 2023 

Dear Parents  

We look forward to welcoming you and your child to the school on the first day of our second term Sunday 7th 
May 2023. You can arrive from 10:00 am onwards.  

When you arrive you will need to come to the Administration office where you can settle any outstanding 
payments, see HR if your child requires a Study Permit and purchase your child's uniform. You can then meet 
the Hostel parent and settle your child into their dorm. 

You will find all the information required for your child to start on our school website.  
Please visit this link: 

https://www.chengeloschool.org/documents-downloads/ 

 

Included are forms to be signed and returned school: 

● Conditions of Enrolment and Indemnity Document 
● Medical Record Form 

 

Documents for your Information: 

● Chengelo School Core Values 
● Parents Manual  
● Pupil Handbook 
● Uniform, Clothing and Equipment list 
● Ndubaluba Equipment List 

 

** IMPORTANT!! ** 

Please bring all signed forms to us when your child reports for school or email them to our Admissions 
Coordinator beforehand on admissions@chengeloschool.org.  

If you have any difficulty downloading these documents, please do not hesitate to get in touch with Admissions. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Paul Vines 

Principal 


